Case 1:18-cv-00923 Document 1-6 Filed 04/19/18 Page 1 of 1

Mal_'! Greene

From: Mary Greene

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 11:28 AM
To: white.candace@epa.gov
Subject: Re: EPA-HQ-2018-004264
Denise,

I left you a vmx earlier this morning. For some reason the email you sent yesterday (below) says its from
Candace White - odd. At any rate, | received and reviewed the attached letter and certainly would like the
opportunity to discuss with you. Primarily, I'm concerned as to why this FOIA request would involve multiple
offices other than the Administrator's, a primary reason why the agency is estimating that it will take until
September 2019 to respond. I've asked for Mr. Vance’s photographic/video records - I understand he is Mr.
Pruitt’s photographer, and I’ve also requested the photos on EPA’s Intranet - all of those documents should be
housed and/or accessible within the front office I believe. If not, I’d like to understand why and perhaps we can
narrow the scope of the request accordingly.

The flickr website you directed me to in your letter has nothing more recent, from what I can tell, than
2015. This FOIA is requesting documents from the start of Mr. Pruitt’s administration.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best, Mary

Mary E. Greene

Deputy Director

Environmental Integrity Project
1000 Vermont Ave NW, Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20005

(202) 263-4449 (direct)

(914) 466-9790 (cell)

mgreene/@environmentalintegrity.org

On Mar 15, 2018, at 5:26 PM, white.candace@epa.gov wrote:

03/15/2018 05:21 PM
FOIA Request: EPA-HQ-2018-004264

Dear Ms. Greene:

I attempted to contact you by phone this afternoon in response to your e-mail (below). Please see
the attached correspondence.



